
   
  

     

   

      

 
  

   
 

   
 

    

 

  

 

 
    

   
  

     
       
     
        

  
   

      
    

      
       

   
   

    
 

   
 

    
     

     
     

    
    

     

Fifteen Plus-

When are you coming “home”?

We we started our adventures in 
missions way back in 2003. We 
committed to fifteen years. Not being 

        
       
        
    
      
      
      

      
       

     
    

    
   

   
  

      
      

      
      

      
       
     

R. Peck delivering boxes to FIA for shipping to PNG.

Pryor's Live
Summer Schedule Continues

2019
August 7th 

Coyle, OK
Coyle Christian Church

August 11 
Kinta, OK

th Kinta Christian Church

August 22nd Drop Naleh off at 
Lubbock
Christian University

   

 

sure what life would hold for us, we felt 
that this was a modest estimate of the 
time we would need to set in place the 
basic infrastructure to accomplish 
many of our goals. Fifteen years has 
come and gone all too quickly. New 
goals have replaced old ones and we 
are content and excited to continue to 
serve in PNG. In fact, the more our 
work has grown and developed the 
more potential and possibilities open
up. We have established good 
relationships with other missions, 
government officials, and local 
community members. These 
relationships allow us to do more now 
than we ever could before. The short
answer, “We will continue to try to 
localize all the positions of the existing 
works and be open to whatever God 
asks us to do next. For the immediate 
future we will continue to serve Him in 
PNG. We always want to be willing to 
serve in any
capacity wherever He leads; whether 
in PNG or the USA, or elsewhere."

August 25th Mannford Christian 
Church
Mannford, OK

Aug 27th Dedication of ARC @ 
Johnson University
Knoxville, TN



     
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

   

      
    

  
    

     

 

are shopping, packing, and transporting

     
  

       

       
  

     

          
        

      
       
        

       
      

          
      

      
       
      

     
       
        

      
        

       
      

         
       
      

         
       
      

        
      

       
      

   
     

   

September 1st Clear Creek Christian 
Church
Bloomington, IN

September 6 
Monrovia HS 
Monrovia, IN

th Presentation at

September 8th FCC Morgantown 
Morgantown, IN

September 11th Flight to PNG

On Route 66 to to visit FCC Albuquerque

Blueberry picking in PA with fellow missionary 
Rachael Montei (I-Tec)

Shipping Containers in our “Free Time”

 Many who watch our videos or visit us in 
PNG ask us, “How did you get that to
PNG?”. That, could be our sawmill, our
tractor, or our school materials or any 
number of things that have to travel from 
the US to PNG. A simple answer is,
“Shipping Containers and Crates”. It's not 
like a trip to Lowes or Walmart or like a 
simple Amazon order. Packing a shipping 
container or crate requires detailed lists, 
box numbers, and careful descriptions so as 
not to cause undue interest by customs
officials. Careful consideration must be 
given to when the shipment might actually 
make it to us in PNG. Schools curriculums 
and replacement parts for equipment must 
be ordered years in advance or we are 
faced with huge bills for more costly, 
quicker services such as Fed-Ex or DHL.

        
      

       
     

    
      

  

 While we are on furlough many think 
we have our weekdays off. However, 
when we aren't traveling from church to 
church we are shopping, packing, and 
transporting goods for shipment to 
continue the work in PNG among other 
things. Books, tools,



Visiting with family in Oklahoma at Lake Eufala

 
        

           

       

             

         

donated clothes, baby blankets, clinic
supplies, school materials, a tractor, welder 
and many filters, hoses, belts, blades etc. 
have already been dropped off in Missouri 
with Friends in Action. They are a mission 
that oversees the sealing and transporting 
of the crate and container for shipping to
PNG.

So while the perception is we are on
'vacation' in the USA, we are
actually: packing a crate for shipping, 
visiting supporters/friends/family, helping 
out around the house, doing payroll for our 
employees in the village, monthly PNG
taxes, government paperwork to keep us 
legally in PNG, visiting with homeschool
groups, meeting with missions committees, 
grading papers for FODE students, and 
doing some extra homeschool with our
kids. That's just a few ways our days are 
filled while in the US.

(Right) Naleh worked with Liberty Christian Church in their annual sports camp this 

summer. (Left) Judah celebrating the 4th of July American Style.


